
Senior Balls to Start Earlier in November
and onwards
On 5 November at 14.00, a Senior Ball will take place at the Ventspils Culture Centre. Following suggestions from visitors, the ball will start a few hours earlier than usual. Good music,
great atmosphere and the joy of dancing will remain as usual.
The first Senior Ball in November will be hosted by the popular musician “Bančiks” and saxophonist Aigars Lasmanis. The female vocal ensemble “Rudens roze” will also entertain the

audience with their performances.

You are kindly invited to make your reservations in advance and to bring your own baskets.

Tickets are EUR 7.00.

Tickets are available from 18 October at 12.00 at all “Biļešu paradīze” outlets and online.

https://www.bilesuparadize.lv/lv/event/133167

